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Employment of Staff  
 
Barb Rains 
 
Based on the evaluation of the Superintendent, it is recommended that the Board approve an 
extension of her contract. The Board's practice is to first approve the extension of the contract 
terms without announcing a salary increase and then approve the actual written agreement 
with the salary increase, etc. at a later date. The standard motion is stated below. Should the 
Board wish, we could discuss in closed the possibility of extending the contract for more than 
one year. 
 
 
 
 

Recommended Motion: 
 
“I move that the Board of Education extend the contract of Superintendent Barb Rains 
amending the termination date of the agreement from June 30, 2016 until June 30, 2017 and 
to set the goals of the Superintendent in collaboration with the Board and Superintendent to 
be presented no later than the last meeting in September 2016”  
 (Roll Call Vote) 
 
 

 


